

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 www.cngc.com

November 15, 2023

Received Records Management Nov 15, 2023

Kathy Hunter
Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Cascade Natural Gas Company's Biennial Conservation Plan

Dear Director Hunter,

In accordance with the terms and conditions adopted in Order No. 04 issued in UG-152286 ("Rate Case Order") and under the requirements established within RCW 80.28.380, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation ("Company") herewith submits its Washington 2024/2025 Biennial Conservation Plan.

Per paragraph 24, in the Joint Settlement Agreement attached to the Rate Case Order, Cascade shared this filing in draft form with its Conservation Advisory Group on Thursday, October 12, 2023, which was at least thirty days prior to this filing.

This filing includes the following electronic files:

- New-CNGC-BCP-2024-2025-CLtr-11-15-2023.pdf
- New-CNGC-BCP-2024-2025-Plan-11-15-2023.pdf
- New-CNGC-BCP-2024-2025-Residential-Measure-WP-11-15-2023.xlsx
- New-CNGC-BCP-2024-2025-Commercial-Measure-WP-11-15-2023.xlsx
- New-CNGC-BCP-2024-2025-Exhibit-1-11-15-2023.xlsx

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Caleb Reimer (360) 922-4603.

Sincerely,

/s/ Lori Blattner

Lori Blattner Director, Regulatory Affairs Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 8113 W Grandridge Blvd Kennewick, WA 99336-7166

Enclosures